
March 21, 2019  

Bison Cheer Board Meeting Minutes 

 

• New Board Members:  2019/2020 Bison Cheer Board Members were Introduced. 

JoAnn Johnson- President 

Patricia Grambart- Vice President 

Erin Kohler- Treasurer 

Andrea Bixby- Secretary 

 

It was discussed that the current board will assist the incoming board and full 

transition will be made on May 1st.  JoAnn will go to bank with Arley and sign 

paperwork. Mandy will help transition Erin to the financial system. 

 

• Banquet 

**We have enough volunteers signed up to help 

**Tim Johnson will handle the food and prep 

**Mary S. and Coach Kolleen have discussed the awards.  Mary has ordered the   

letters from the school and will take charge of Sideline.  Coach Kolleen will give 

out 2 awards for each Comp. Team and Mary has ordered them.  The awards will 

need to be paid for (Mandy) and picked up before the banquet.  Mandy will check 

with Mary to arrange payment, pick up. 

 

** Arley and Mandy will not be able to attend.  

 

** Coach Kolleen will reach out to a friend of hers to see if she can make the     

cake. 

 

• Little Leaders 

**There are 10 girls registered right now.   

 

**Will have practices April 23 and 25th from 6-8 along with STUNT –  

If you plan on trying out for a team next year, it will be expected that you attend 

and help at Little Leaders. 

 

** Was discussed about doing Little Leaders in the Fall around time of the Comp. 

would be a good fund raiser, the girls could possibly perform at a game or comp. 

 

• Summer weight room access 

Mandy will contact Community Ed and see about this. 

 



• 2019-2020 Budgeting 

Coach Kolleen and Kelly went over some items they would like the girls to have 

for next season and some of the required attire.  Coach Kolleen will let Arley 

know in the next few days what they would like for Salaries and a full list of items 

so that the board can sit down and go over budget and figure a cost per girl. 

 

• Missing Uniforms- 

Still have missing uniforms.  Another reminder will be sent out to these girls and 

families.  Arley will stop by Abby house and get hers. 

 

• Misc. Items: 

 

Elementary Coaches- Coach Kolleen has posted online for position and has got 

a few resumes.  Will arrange interview and let board know when. 

 

Elementary Comp was discussed and Coach Kolleen made suggestions that the 

team work on just learning basics.  In the past Elementary did 5 Comps, she 

suggested bringing that number down and just focus on learning. 

 

Website- Few options were mentioned.  Coach Kolleen mentioned Weebly, she 

prefers that over Wix.  Will make decision and let us know. 

 

Coach Kolleen will post updates on Band the Thursday before Little Leaders and 

let the girls know what to expect and what to wear. 

 

Competition we would like to hold was discussed.  Suggestion was to have it on 

October 27th (Sunday).  More about this will be discussed at a later date. 

 

• STUNT 

Coach Kolleen explained STUNT the SPORT.  She would like to get a team from 

Buffalo organized.  Would need 12 girls to make it work.  Need to put on 

Activities Monitor at the school hopefully recruiting new girls along with reminding 

our current girls.  The first comp is May 11, 2019. Instead of open gym that was 

planned we will have practices for this on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 6-8 

 

Sideline and Comp tryouts will be held the week of May 6th  

6-8p with and informational meeting for parents on May 6th at 6:00p. 

 

 

 

 


